
      
     

 

Parents, please come and check the Lost & 

Found, located in the cafeteria, before the 

end of the school year. You are welcome to 

look through it from 7:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 

We currently are quite full with the 

following: 

Hats 

Gloves 

Gym clothes 

Sweaters 

 

Anything left after June 2nd will be sent off 

for donation. 

 

 


